
 

                                         Product Change Notification: ECO170508A 
                                                                                           Date: 08/17/2023 

 
 
PCN-717 ECO 170508A 
Dear Valued NI Customer: 
 
You are receiving this letter to keep you informed of changes to products that you have purchased in the past. This is 
being provided to you for consideration during future purchases of the same products. Detailed information on this change 
has been included below. 

Affected Product Part Numbers          
Kit Part Number New Part Number Old Part Number Description 

778475-01 188414E-02 188414D-02 CABLE ASSEMBLY, USB-485, 2M 
 

Change Description 
Labeling was updated to simplify product sustaining effort and improve cosmetic appearance as shown in the figure below 
(labels not to scale). 

 

 
 

 Overlay color changed to black 
 NI logo added to overlay 
 Caution symbol moved from flag label to overlay 
 RCM mark moved from overlay to flag label 
 Part number removed from overlay (still present on information label) 

 

Impact 
The updates are only cosmetic. However, the change in color and size of the barcode area may affect the ease of 
scanning on some readers. 

 

Recommended Action 
You are being notified of this change to help inform your future purchases of the above product(s). No further action is 
required on your part. 
 

Contact Information 
Please do not reply to this email. This email account is not monitored for responses. Should you need assistance, call the 
NI Customer Service Center (+1-(877)-388-1952), contact your local sales representative or contact us online. 
 

Release Date 
This change is effective 08/17/2023. 
 
 
If you are not the end user of this product(s), we request that you forward this notice to the end user or provide NI with 
information to help locate the end user. 
 
Thank you for being an NI customer. We apologize for this inconvenience. We are committed to providing products and 
services that exceed customer expectations and maintaining your confidence in our products. 


